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The Tilghman 
Watermen’s Museum 
is happy to announce 
that SPLENDOR, our 
annual gala, will be 
held on Saturday, 

April 22
January 20th –
No School for Students ☺



TWM publishes What’s Happenin’ as a community service. Copies are available at the Post Office or on our website: 
tilghmanmuseum.org. For an email version email: twm6031@gmail.com Next issue Feb. 1, 2023. Please submit information 
and events in by Monday, Jan. 30, 2023.

The Sherwood Seminar's Jan. 19 meeting will feature 

Talbot County Manager, Clay Stamp and Chuck Callahan, 

County Council President.

This special meeting will be held at 11 a.m. at the Talbot 

County 911 Center, located at the corner of Port Street 

and the Easton Bypass, route 322.

Talbot County Manager, Clay Stamp, and Chuck 

Callahan, Talbot County Council President are the 

highest-ranking County authorities. They are both excited 

to be able to meet with community members and provide 

an overview on a number of current events related to our 

local government and welcome two-way informal 

interaction.

The plan is to discuss and update procedures and 

organization of the governance of our beloved 

County. This will be a very constructive discussion. Since 

we all live in the Bay Hundred area, located some distance 

from the Center of Talbot County, it is important that 

those who govern us understand our issues and 

concerns.

Please RSVP to: billnielsen1@yahoo.com., or call 908-

202-2419. Possible lunch plans will be set up for 

those wish to attend following the meeting.

Black Walnut Point Inn

Book by January 31, 2023 
for 10% Off Sun-Thurs Stays

• Tilghman's Crab Basket pick up is this 
Saturday, January 21st and Sunday, 
January 22nd at noon at Tilghman Wharf

• St. Michaels' Crab Basket pick up is this 
Saturday, January 21st and Sunday, 
January 22nd at 9:30 am at Kastel
Brothers

• If you want to store your basket to be 
redisplayed next year, please send us a 
message

• Thank you to all who participated in this 
Holiday Event to benefit the Aaron 
Correa Memorial Scholarship Fund

• Special thanks to Kastel Brothers, 
Wittman Wharf and all the wonderful 
volunteers!!!
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